
KINDERGARTEN PERFORMING ARTS 
 
 
 
In this second round with the kinders, the theme was music! 
 
Throughout this rotation, we concentrated on two major units. The first was 
diving into “Carnival of The Animals” by Camille Saint-Saëns. Students 
learned about what instruments sound like, and which family they are in. 
They learned some musical terms, including crescendo, the difference 
between smooth or separated notes, and forte versus piano (loud versus 
soft).  
 
The second unit we studied was “Peter And The Wolf.” Kinders were able 
to mirror the study of all the musical terms we learned in the first unit, 
throughout this unit. 
 
The Kinders were able to explore instruments such as the boomwhackers, 
rhythm sticks, Kalimba, and hand drums. We danced a LOT and even 
worked on choreographing some of our own works.  
 
I had so much fun with these kiddos and look forward to more next year!  


	 

